Albany Park Tunnel Meeting

December 5th at 6:30 PM

Eugene Park Field House 5100 N Ridgeway Ave.





This meeting is open to the public.

For more information, please call the 39th Ward Constituent Service at (773) 736-5594



Join Alderman Laurino and representatives from CDOT to discuss the current status and upcoming construction activities of the Albany Park Tunnel Project.

CDOT will answer your questions about its preventative safety and vibration monitoring program designed to keep Albany Park residents and their homes safe. A schedule of upcoming work will also be made available.